
Mrs. Wood's 3rd Grade

N E W S  F R O M

this week

important datesat home reminders
Woodview is focusing on what we’re
thankful for. One way we do this is by
donating items for our school wide
food drive. If you are able, please
send in nonperishables items with your
student. All items make a Thanksgiving
meal for families in need this holiday
season. If you need support at home
and could benefit from these services,
please reach out!

Please continue working on skip-counting
and multiplication facts at home. These are
so important for the students to know as we
continue working on them at school.

N O V E M B E R  1 3 T H

R E A D I N G :

W R I T I N G :

M A T H :

S O C I A L  S T U D I E S

November 17th - Popcorn Friday
November 22nd-24th - No School 

December 12th - Christmas Program
and Math/Reading Night
December 22nd - Half Day
December 25th-January 5th - No
School

We are starting a new unit on
informational text. This time
around, we are focusing on the
question, “What do we know
about Earth and its neighbors?” 

We are focusing on
multiplication and division again.
This time, we are specifically
working with 6, 7, 8 and 9. 

We are finishing up our limerick
poems and moving on to writing
our own informational text about
the planets. 

We have started reading and
discussing the groups that first
lived in Michigan. We are talking
about how trading was
important to the Native
Americans. 


